
 
VARIANCE APPLICATION REVIEW | 6806 Seminole Drive 

 
 

May 15, 2019 

Variance Application: 6806 Seminole Drive 

Applicant Request: Variance to allow a fence with columns and gate in the front yard 

Existing Zoning/Use: R-2/ single-family home 

Review Comments 

This variance application seeks a variance from Sec. 50-102 (b) (5) (a) to allow a five-foot black aluminum fence 

and gate with decorative columns in the front yard. The code expressly prohibits fences or walls in the front yard 

of a property. A variance is required before the wall can receive a building permit. 

The board in granting an application for the variance may consider as justifying criteria, the following from Sec. 

50-102 (b) (16): 

1. A difference in grade between the property upon which the fence will be installed and the immediately 

adjacent property; 

2. The height or construction materials of already existing abutting walls or fences; and/or 

3. Conditions existing upon or occupational use of adjacent property creating an exceptional privacy or security 

need of applicant. 

The requirements of Sec. 42-64 (1) except for subsections 42-64 (1) (d) and (1) (f) shall otherwise be met. 

 

The applicant has provided information supporting the variance request. Please see this information enclosed 

with this agenda item packet. 

 

Staff Recommendation 

Based on the applicants’ identification that security is a concern due to the very long driveway to the house and 

the safety concerns for their pets, staff recommends approval of the requested variance. These items identified 

are consistent with meeting the criteria established in Sec. 50-102 (b) (16) (3) and the required criteria in Sec. 

42-64 (1). 

April Fisher, AICP 
fisherpds@outlook.com 
407-494-8789 
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